
Document 7 – Areas for additional heritage analysis 

In response to the major flooding in and around the city of Ottawa in spring 2019, 
Heritage Services staff removed all properties in Wards 1, 5, 7 and 19 from 
consideration in this report. Staff will offer additional public information sessions and 
drop-in days prior to bringing forward a report regarding these areas in Q4 2019.  

In response to the fall 2018 tornado in the village of Dunrobin and in the Arlington 
Woods area of Nepean, staff deferred the completion of the review of properties in 
these communities and will bring forward a report in Q4 2019. 

In the Carlington area of Nepean, homes were built by Wartime Housing Ltd in 1946 
and 1947 for returning soldiers and their families. Properties located in the subdivision 
plan boundary for Veterans’ Housing Projects #1 and #2 warrant additional heritage 
analysis to be completed in 2020. This boundary is outlined in Figure 1. 

Figure 1 

 


